
The community of Franciscan Missionary
Sisters of Youth is originally from Ecuador
in South America.

Their pastoral work focuses on missions
and families, as well as the formation of
young people, children and families. This
work is carried out through retreats,
missions in strong times of the church,
meetings, catechesis, etc. 

Another important aspect of pastoral care
in Ecuador is psychological assistance for
young people, children and families, given
the complex realities in which people live
in Ecuador, especially in certain places
where the sisters live and work.
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HOW TO SUPPORT:
Pray for our brothers & sisters in the
missions. 
Check: Please make checks payable to your
parish.

      Memo line: Missionary Cooperation Plan

Thank you for your prayers and generosity!
wmo@archmil.org | 414-758-2280 | https://www.archmil.org/offices/world-mission.htm


